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From: Andrew Bray 
Sent: Monday, 11 December 2023 11:34 AM
To: Undergrounding Infrastructure
Cc: Bridget Ryan
Subject: Re: Inquiry into the feasibility of undergrounding the transmission infrastructure for 

renewable energy projects - Post-hearing responses - 27 November 2023
Attachments: Factsheet - Corrections to transcripts and responses to QON and supplementary 

questions.PDF; Transcript - Undergrounding Transmission Infrastructure - 27 Nov 
2023 - UNCORRECTED - Bray Gerrard Woulfe Hearney McElnea.pdf

Hi Daniel, 
 
My only suggested edits are as follows: 
 
p26 [inaudible] = funds 
p27 [inaudible] = digging required for the building.... 
 
p27 
" high voltage platforming lines " should read "high voltage backbone lines" 
 
This is not an edit to the transcript, but would you be in position to clarify with Mr Fang that our 
submission to the previous inquiry that he noted CEIG had referenced had been online since July of this 
year? https://www.re-alliance.org.au/sub nsw parl undergrounding 
 
Best regards, Andrew 
 




